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I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:10 am.   
  
 

II.   APPROACH AND CRITERIA FOR CONSIDERATION OF ADDITIONAL     
TECHNOLOGY VENDORS 
 
ARI provided the Subcommittee with three options to pursue when considering 
additional technology vendors for Phase II of the facilitation project, as outlined in a 
memo dated July 27, 2006.  
Discussion ensued related to the consideration of anaerobic digestion, solid waste 
facility permits, and the processes and criteria that could be used for considering 
additional technology vendors.   Mr. Theroux made a motion that the Subcommittee 
send a letter to the short list of vendors from Phase I, requesting new information, and 
advising them that the Subcommittee is interested in their ancillary capabilities for 
integration in regards to combined heat, power, and fuels. The motion passed.   
 
Mr. Theroux then made a motion to send a letter to the eight technology vendors 
passing the Phase I screening criteria but not selected as one of the 6 short-listed 
companies.  The letter would solicit new and relevant information as well as request the 
companies to address the concerns raised in the Phase I report, as appropriate.   The 
motion passed unanimously with  Mr. Mohajer abstaining.   
 
Regarding new technology vendors not evaluated in Phase I, Mr. Theroux made a 
motion that the Subcommittee defer deliberation on this issue until responses are 
received from the two motions above.   The motion passed unanimously with Mr. 
Mohajer abstaining.   
 
 

III. UPDATE ON PUBLIC OUTREACH CONTRACT 
 
The RFP for the Public Outreach Contract is expected to be released in early August.  
Mr. Skye requested contact information from the Subcommittee for companies they 
knew of that may be interested in responding to the RFP. 
 
 

IV. OPEN DISCUSSION 
 
No pubic comment. 
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V.  NEXT MEETING DATE, TBA 
 
      The next meeting is scheduled for August 17, 2006 at 10am.   
 
 
VI.  ADJOURNMENT 
     
      The meeting was adjourned at 11:12am.   

 
 


